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EVENT DETAILS

The inaugural alumni meet of Atal Bihari Vajpayee Vishwavidyalaya, Bilaspur was
held successfully under the esteemed presence of Hon’ble Vice Chancellor, Prof. G.
D. Sharma, and respected Registrar, Dr. Indu Anant. The event, organized by the
alumni association for the Department of Computer Science and Application
students, witnessed the participation of 45 alumni. Ms. Shriya Sahu was the co-
ordinator and the event was supervised by Dr. H.S. Hota, HoD, Department of
CSA.

Alumni meets serve as a delightful occasion for former students to revisit their alma
mater, reconnect with faculty members, and reminisce about cherished memories
with old friends. The atmosphere was filled with nostalgia as alumni from various
walks of life gathered to share their experiences since their time at the university.
During the interactive sessions, alumni who are currently employed in prestigious
multinational corporations generously shared insights from their professional
journeys. Their valuable anecdotes and anecdotes provided profound insights into the
dynamics of the corporate world, offering guidance and inspiration to current
students.

The alumni meet fostered an environment of camaraderie and camaraderie,
highlighting the enduring bond shared among members of the university community.
As conversations flowed and memories were shared, the event served as a testament
to the lasting impact of the university experience on the lives of its alumni.

The Department of Computer Science and Application extends its heartfelt gratitude
to all the alumni who graced the occasion with their presence. Their enthusiasm and
passion have enriched the fabric of our institution, serving as a source of motivation
for current students to strive for excellence in their academic and professional
pursuits.

We look forward to future alumni meets that will undoubtedly continue to strengthen

the bonds of fellowship and camaraderie within our university community.
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